
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Contact: Mario Renteria
Public Information Officer – City Manager’s Office
Office: (760) 337-4541, Mobile: (760) 234-2307
MarioRenteria@cityofelcentro.org

El Centro Aquatic Center Resumes 
Operations

El Centro, Ca., September 2, 2023 – Today, there was a power outage at 
the Aquatic Center that affected operations of the facility. The facility 
was briefly closed in order to maintain public safety. Power was 
restored at approximately 10:40 AM and facility operations have 
resumed. Please note that due to the storm, phone lines were 
affected, and the phone system continues to be down. We are 
working with AT&T to correct this issue.

If you have a birthday party scheduled with us, we will continue as 
planned. If you would like a refund due to weather inconveniences, 
please feel free to contact us so that we can coordinate your refund. 
Today’s Aquatic Center hours are as follows: 

Lap Swim 8 AM – 10 AM

Public Swim 11AM – 5 PM 

Lazy River 11 AM – 4 PM 

Please contact Adriana Nava, Community Services Director at (760) 
791-8504 regarding any questions about the facility. We thank you in 
advance for your understating.

1



2


